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MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear WG3 member,

ISO/IEC JTC1/SC2/WG3 will hold its 15th  meeting in conjunction with the meeting of WG2. The
Danish Standards Body,DS, is hosting the meeting at its premises in Copenhagen. The venue and
logistic information is attached to this letter. Mr. Sven Thygesen (st@kmd.dk) and Mr. Keld Drube
(kd@ds.dk) are the contact points for issues regarding the meeting.

The WG 3 meeting will  start at 14.30 a.m. Thursday, 16 September 1998 and will conclude on
Friday 17, September 1998 at afternoon.

The objective of this meeting is to continue the WG 3 program of work. The agenda is included in this
document and will also be made available via our website (http://www.dkuug.dk/JTC1/SC2/WG3).

The documents will be sent to you by separate mail (courier service), but they will also be available
through our web site, by July.

I hope to see you all at the meeting.

Best regards,

Evangelos Melagrakis
ISO/IEC JTC1/SC2/WG3 Convenor
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JTC 1 SC 2 / WG2 & WG 3

Working group meetings in Copenhagen
September 13-17, 1999

Ref.: KD    File No: 10287    Date: 1999-07-02

Dear WG members,

Danish Standards Association greet you welcome to a working week in
Copenhagen.

The meetings are going to be held in the premises of DKUUG due to heavy
meeting activities in our own building. We are grateful for the kind
hospitality of DKUUG, so here is the address:

SYMBION

Fruebjergvej 3

2100 Copenhagen Ø

Denmark

Hotels

The venue is no more than 30 minutes away from downtown Copenhagen,
so we recommend that you choose a cosy or nice hotel in the heart of the
city.

Remember to book hotel rooms well in advance of the meetings; preferably
no later than early August if you want to make sure to have a decent bed
for the nights or even for an additional weekend.

In order to find detailed information about the hotels please direct
yourselves to www.mtcs.dk/sc2wg2 and it’s links.

From the list of downtown hotels with which we have special rates - and all
of them are good - let us suggest that you use one of following:
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Quality Hotel Østerport  (reservation at hotel with ref.39966221)
There is a direct train from the airport or a cab (approx. DKK 130).
10 minutes by the metro to DKUUG plus walking.
Webpages: www.bestlodgings.com/europe/denmark
                   www.hotelnet.co.uk/friendly

Phoenix Copenhagen  (reservation at hotel with reference to DS)
Take a cab from the airport (approx. DKK 120) or use train/bus.
20 minutes by bus to DKUUG.

Explanation on public transportation in Copenhagen can be found at
www.ht.dk/turist

Contact persons

Your primary contact person is

Sven Thygesen  st@kmd.dk

Please remember to send all mail with

 cc to Keld Drube kd@ds.dk

Meeting information

Please consult www.mtcs.dk/sc2wg2 providing useful information about the
agenda and lots of answers about all practicalities in connection with a visit
to Copenhagen.

In addition it will be almost unnecessary to draw your attention to your
ordinary SC2 and SC22 document server at DKUUG.

Yours sincerely

Keld Drube
ICT Consultant
Danish Standards Association


